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Welcome to IOSFA!
This is our inaugural newsletter, so, firstly I’d like to welcome all the new members to the fellowship – I hope you enjoy your time with us, and benefit from all we have to offer here at the fellowship.
The idea of this fellowship had been in the back of my head for the past couple of years but it finally came to maturity after numerous requests from my fellow students from the sub-continent, who expressed strong views about there being no real association/fellowship that serviced all the needs of the Indian student community. Students new in the country felt a bit alone and needed some kind of social contact – that feeling of belonging! 

Finally, we’ve made IOSFA a reality. At IOSFA we aim to have you involved in all kinds of social events/activities but at the same time we like you to keep us involved by participating in our forums and blogs. 
To me, a social activity is one of those things that brings people closer together, and clearly there was a lack of “organized” social activities amongst the student community from the sub-continent. With our inter-active forums we expect to help answer all your questions, no matter what. If we don’t have an answer – we’ll find it for you. And blogs are blogs – a way to express your views, be it regarding your neighbors, the restaurant you visited last night, the planet or anything else you feel relevant. 
Through this forum of monthly newsletters (delivered to your inbox) I will be discussing all the topics in the student world (with added politics and a bit of sport) that I find newsworthy and along the way add some humor to the topics as well. I will also be picking out a couple of letters/email every month from our mailbag/inbox and answering questions that have been addressed to me.

Other areas of the newsletter that you will soon be getting used to:

My quote of the month
Sporty quote of the month

5 things I think I think

B’day wishes to:

“What’s up with…..”
and also 

Website of the month

Finally, as a parting note to our first newsletter – we’re looking for committee members in all the major cities, to look after the day to day activities and organization of events in their respective cities. If interested please email: admin@iosfa.com.
Until next time - may your news be good news and have a good month everyone!!!!
Kamal Kohli

President IOSFA
Suite 206 370 St. Kilda Road

Melbourne VIC 3000

T 03 9696 4060
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